Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers

in Liberal Arts Colleges

O0ffice of the Secrstary-Treasurer May 15, 1962
Cornell College
Mount Vernon, Iowa

Dear MACTLAC Member:

Your officers ars plamming to meet in Chicago early in
June to make plans for our fall mesting, The £all meebting
will bz held at Alma College in Alms,Michigan on Ocicber 12-13,
1962 with Howard Potter as program chairman,

This year I hove sselectéd a few schools that usually haws
MACTLAC members that have been e:rt;rezriely helpful with sugoestions
for cur discussion groupso Except for an occassicnal mistake,
I am sending only one letter to each school, If you have scme
auggestions willl you please send them along to Howard Potter
at Alma College by June lst. I realize this is late; however,
I hope you will help us with your usual timely suggestions.

Plan now to attend the meeting in the fall,

Sincerely,
Rl Dbl

William A. Deskin



